
TO:    HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  Mike Gesme, PEG Access Coordinator 

SUBJECT:  PEG Access Technician 

MEETING DATE: August 20, 2019 

BACKGROUND 

Our part-time cable technician is leaving for college soon and will be mostly 
unavailable to work. In the past, we have generally maintained about 1 to 3 
students as part-time staff, depending on each individual’s availability to assist 
with our broadcasts, video productions, and channel programming. I recommend 
we look to add a technician soon. 

Wages for part-time technicians are included in the cable television budget. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

I recommend we post an opening for a part-time PEG Access Technician. 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion to approve posting an opening for a part-time PEG 
Access Technician.


